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"The Department of Computer Applications organized a seminar on Machine Learning on 

October 30, 2023, from 11:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. The seminar was held for the final year BCA 

students of the Department of Computer Applications in Classroom 3rd BCA of our college. 

Thirty-one students attended the event along with the department faculties. 

The resource person for the seminar was G. Bhuvaneswari, MBA, M.Sc., M.Ed., Ph.D., a 

senior trainer at TNASDC. 

The event started with a prayer song. Mr. Alwin Rex welcomed the gathering, and Rev. Dr. 

S. Alexander Suresh, DBCA Director, and Assistant Professor of Computer Applications 

introduced our chief guest, Mrs. Bhuvaneswari, and presented her with a memento as a token 

of gratitude for accepting our invitation. 

The seminar lasted for three hours and covered the basics of Machine Learning and its 

applications. Feedback was collected from the students, and they found the seminar to be 

useful and enriching. The session concluded with a vote of thanks." 
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